
MUSICAL GRADE

SCHOOL EVENT

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 1:30 PM 
(SHOW BEGINS AT 2:30)

5th - 8th graders are invited to join us for
Ursuline's musical: The Little Mermaid! 

Come before the show for some fun activities, dessert,
and the chance to meet members of the cast and crew
and learn more about the Performing Arts at Ursuline.

5th - 8th grade girls receive free admission to the show.
Additional tickets can be purchased at the door (adults

- $10; students - $8). Please let us know on the
registration form if you plan to purchase additional

tickets so we can reserve seats for you

URSULINE  ACADEMY PRESENTS:

Please register at

ursulineacademy.org/admissions/

admissions-events


